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I was grateful for your letter which was delivered

by Senor Dip Lic Humberto Lugo Gil, leader of the Mexican

Delegation to the Inter-Parliamentary Union meeting.

I agree with you about the value of such meetings

which can do much to enable us all to gain a clearer

understanding of international problems.

His Excellency Senor Miguel de la Madrid Hurtado.
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